Subj:

**IBM Newsletter** 

Date:

5/28/2003 6:02:16 AM Mountain Daylight Time

From:

info@philadelphia-magicians.org

To:

HGaul@aol.com

Sent from the Internet (Details)

The International Brotherhood of Magicians Ring #6 Wednesday, May 28, 2003 http://www.philadelphiamagicians.org Hello friends, It's that time again fellow conjurers! Time to gather and swap tricks and this next meeting will be a handful, literally! Monday, June 9th, will be our annual Workshop Night! This should be a blast and you will definitely leave with something you will use!!! To kick it off, Corey Palasch will be doing teach-a-trick. He's one guy that really jumped into our club with both feet and let's all give him a big round of support! Then we move on to the "Workshop"! I have lined up four top area magicians to do hands-on training for each of us in four different areas of magic. 1) Marc DeSouza - Marc will teach his Professor's Nightmare routine which if you've ever seen it, is a killer! 2) Dan Watkins - Our resident coin guy will teach us all a one coin routine we can do anywhere at anytime!!! 3) Eric Dasher - Rubber band magic can be absolutely amazing and Eric is one of the best!!! 4) Michael McLaughlin - One of our new members, but no newbie to magic. Michael will be teaching us his work on forcing cards and a few revelations. He just booked his summer at Tropicana and this should be a real treat! Here's what you have to do...One, show up! No sense getting the video when you can learn directly from the experts! Two, bring some stuff along for hands-on training: 1. one coin, half dollar or larger. Whatever you like to work with. 2. Professor's Nightmare Rope - (that's the one with three different size peices of rope) 3. Rubber Bands - Size 16 seem to work best 4. Deck of Cards The club will be supplying a bunch of this stuff, but we may run out. Please bring the above to make sure you experience the night to it's fullest and bring extra stuff for your friends too!!! This just in!!!... I just got word last night that a lecturer I've been trying to get for years is booked for October..Aldo Columbini will be here on the second Monday in October!!! He's a great guy and if you haven't seen him before, you should be there and if you have, you will be there! Wait till you see his new Professor's Nightmare! It absolutely killed at the last convention! That's all for now. Don't forget our public show is Saturday, September 20th! We will be closing up the talent part of it at this next meeting and getting ready for the backstage stuff. See y'all June 9th! EP